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We hope that you are all well. 
We continue to do the very best we 

can in these uncertain times.  
 

Key Stage 2 
 

I have asked all of Key Stage 2 pupils 
to engage with  

‘The Survival Guide to Change’ 
over the next few weeks.  

 
We really feel that this will benefit 

children and adults in adapting to the 
change and to understand how we 
are all feeling. Please contact the 

office if you would like a copy of the 
workbook printing. 

******************************************* 
Places at School 

 
Currently we are full and cannot 

provide a school place for any more 
children from Reception, Year 1 or 

Year 6. 
 

If you are a Key Worker or are eligible 
for a place due to being vulnerable, 
please contact the office directly so 
we can support in finding a place 
elsewhere, or some of our Key 

Worker places are part time and we 
may be able to accommodate due to 

this fact. Each request will be 
considered on its own merit and if we 
can possibly offer a place or support, 

we will do so. We do still require 7 
school days’ notice. 

 
****************************************** 

Seesaw  
Please continue to access the 

learning on Seesaw. It is wonderful 
being able to keep in touch this way 
and we are certain that the children 
are enjoying the feedback they are 
receiving from their class teachers. 
Just do what you can, there is no 

pressure to complete all of the work 
and you may have days where it just 
is not possible, for whatever reason. 

These are, as we all keep saying, 
unprecedented times for us all, there 
is no right or wrong, we just do what 

we feel is best for our familes  
and communities. 

Above all Stay Safe and Be Kind. 
 

******************************************* 
The value this term - Justice 

 
A Christian Perspective on Justice: 

 
The justice revealed in the Bible is 

always seen in the context of love. It 
includes the call to take responsibility 
for one another, especially the poor 
and the oppressed, and to see that 

no-one is excluded from the 
essentails of life. 

Please see the assembly on Monday. 
 

Tully Cup winners this week. 
 

KS2 
Year 5: Isobel S- thoughtful questions 
regarding racial justice and stretching 
herself to see the viewpoint of others. 

KS1 
Year 1: Willow – kind and welcoming 

to a new child this week. 
****************************************** 

Home Learning 
Reception 
Harley’s fruit pictogram 

 
 

William’s fruit pictogram 
 

 
 
Year 1 
 
Ted’s fruit pictogram 

 
 
Louis, still working hard with Joe 
Wicks 
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Year 2 
 
Max’s Science work 

 
 
Ruby’s fantastic book about flowers 
 

 
 
Year 3 
Mollie’s A – Z of fruit 

 
Lenny’s grapes. 
 

 
 
Year 4 
Elizabeth’s artwork 
 

 
 
Henry’s science experiment 
 

 
Year 5 
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Year 6 
 
Jessica F, learning how to sew and 
created her own bag.  
 

 
 

Alex - super effort into his writing 
about ‘Fruit City’ 
 

 


